Board of Education
Communications Sub-Committee
January 11, 2021
Virtual Meeting 1:00 p.m.

In consideration of public health, open meetings and the Governor’s Executive Order No. 7B dated
March 10, 2020 regarding PROTECTION OF PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFETY DURING COVID19 PANDEMIC
AND RESPONSE - FURTHER SUSPENSION OR MODIFICATION OF STATUTES; this meeting will include an
option for the public to phone in to listen to the audio of the meeting. Please note that public comment
will be received by phone at the beginning and end of this meeting.

Joining Info: Join by phone +1 419-969-2202 (PIN: 616 309 123#)

AGENDA

1. Call to Order
2. Public Participation
3. New Business

*  Approve Minutes of December 7™ Meeting
* Discuss Technology newsletter
* Discuss Budget newsletter

4. Public Participation

5. Adjournment



Board of Education
Communications Sub-Committee
December 7%, 2020
Virtual Meeting 1:00 p.m.

Minutes of meeting held virtually.

Present: D. Cruson
D. Zukowski
L. Rodrigue

1. Call to Order
Mr: Cruson called the meeting to order at 1:01 PM

2. Public Participation

None

3. New Business

L]

Approve Minutes of November 2™ Meeting
Motion made by Mr. Cruson, 2" Ms. Zukowski
Approved Unanimously

Discuss Technology newsletter
The committee reviewed who in the

Dr. Rodrigue confirmed that the committee was all set to reach out to Anne Uberti
and Carmella Amodeo to set up discussions for the various articles

Ms. Zukowski requested 40 minutes prior to the holiday to talk to the subject of her
Closer Look article. She also mentioned she would reach out to Carmella for writing
her other article.

The Committee agreed that the aim was to have everything written by January 14" so
it could be formatted and provide to the board by the January 19" meeting for
approval.

Begin Discussion on Budget newsletter
The committee agreed to aim for a late March release for the newsletter.

Dr. Rodrigue suggested that it would make sense for the committee to reach out to the
PEAC Budget Group and write an article about their plans for outreach.

Ms. Zukowski suggested doing an article on the impact Covid has had on the budget
Jor the 2021-2022 school year in dollars and cents

Ms. Zukowski suggested a partner article that would examine the same impact from
an educational needs perspective

The committee agreed that it made sense for the Closer Look to focus on Tanya
Vadas, the district business manager



Dr. Rodrigue agreed to do a guest article that discussed an overview of the thems and
goals for the 21-22 school year and how that shaped the requested budget.

4. Public Participation
None

5. Adjournment
Motion made by Mr. Cruson. Approved Unanimously. Adjourned at 1:36 PM

Respectfully submitted:

Daniel Cruson Jr.
Chair



